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Dear AJ

Thank you for your email of 27 March 2017 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(the Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

This document looks like it protects the providers existing IP but seems to basically give the
NZFSC full, non-exclusive rights over the IP that was generated.

I do not see how the NZFSC can say they are unable to open source the FireApp due to the rights
of the provider. Can you please explain.

This letter is to advise you that your request has been transferred to the New Zealand Fire Service
Commission.

This is because your request is more closely aligned with the functions of the New Zealand Fire Service
Commission. Section 14(b](ii) of the Act allows me to transfer any request that is believed to be more
closely aligned with the functions of another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown.

Yours sincergly

Sarah Corbett
Team Leader
Ministerial Services
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